
 
 
 
 
February 13th, 2007 
 
 
OTHER COMMUNICATIONS 
 
We hereby inform you that Renta Corporación Real Estate, S.A plans to present the 
periodic public report corresponding to FY2006 on February 22, before the markets 
open. 
 
Likewise, a conference call will be held on the same date at 17.00 h in order to present 
and discuss the communicated results. 
 
According to recommendations of the circular issued by the Spanish Securities and 
Exchange Commission dated December 22, 2005, “Recommendations about 
informative meetings with analysts, institutional investors and other professionals of 
the securities market”, the conference can be followed through the following means: 
 
Conference Call (live) 
Through the following telephone number: 
+34 91 787 96 72 
 
All related information will be available through Renta Corporación web page: 
http://www.rentacorporacion.com 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Enric Venancio Fillat 
Managing Director 
 


